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COMMODORE'S UPDATE

We always find ourselves talking about the weather, but it's
hard to ignore the topic when it is so cold at the
moment! Nevertheless, our stalwart swimmers and cold water
bobbers continue to frequent the Club most mornings. We are
fortunate that rain, hail or shine, the Club is a wonderful place to be
with a magnificent view from all vantage points. I encourage you to
make use of the Club even during these colder months. Don't forget the
blinds on the upper deck provide protection from the elements without
obstructing the vista of the bay.

We have a great Club event coming up this weekend with our inaugural
Curry Night - what better way to warm up in Winter! Thankyou to
members for your overwhelming support - the night was a sellout in
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less than a week! I look forward to seeing you on Saturday night.

We also have some other fantastic functions afoot. The Club Trivia
Night is planned for August, and our Cocktails and Canapés by the
Bay will take place in October to welcome the warmer weather and
kick off the summer season.

Rug up for now, and I look forward to seeing you at the Club soon.

- Warren Taylor, Commodore CBC
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HOUSEKEEPING REMINDERS



Through the months of April and May, we have found that
housekeeping is being neglected by some members. Club use
is monitored on the security cameras, and members will be followed
up as necessary. Please clean up after yourselves and always try to
leave the Club as you found it (or even a little bit tidier!).

Rinse those dishes before putting in the dishwasher, and please
unstack and put dishes away immediately after washing. The cycle only
takes 2-3 minutes!

Remember to sweep, wipe and tidy before you leave. We especially
request that families ensure the kid's corner is returned to a usable and
clean state for others to enjoy.

Dogs are permitted at the Club during the off-peak season, but
they can only join us on the lower deck, and must be under the direct

care and supervision of their owner.

Always close the front door or driveway gate behind you. This is an
important safety measure so please be vigilant.

Children 16 years and under must be accompanied by an adult.

Thankyou for doing your bit as a CBC member!

WINTER WARMER CURRY NIGHT

Thankyou to all of the members who have purchased tickets.
We are looking forward to sharing a really fun night with you, and
enjoying delicious food, live music, prizes and raffles! Bring some good
old fashioned cash for the raffle so you don’t miss out!
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UPCOMING CLUB EVENTS
SAVE THE DATES

Get out your diaries and save these dates! We have some
super Club events coming up....

Our CBC Annual Trivia Night is scheduled for Saturday 26 August. Get
a group of friends together for a night full of laughs, oh and some

trivia!

For something a little more elegant, join us at our premier Club event



Cocktails and Canapés by the Bay on Saturday 28 October. This is the

Club's key function to kick off the summer season in style, with
delicious food and drinks, and fabulous entertainment!
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REMINDER: BATHROOM CLOSURE

Thankyou in advance for your patience as we temporarily
close the lower deck bathroom for one week, from Monday 29
May to Friday 5 June. We need to complete a quick, but necessary
maintenance update to keep these new facilities in tip-top shape. We
apologies for the inconvenience, but they will be operational again in
next to no time!



CLUB STRATEGY MEETING

We want to hear from you! Do you have ideas for the Club?
The Committee will be holding it's annual strategy session in mid-June
and we want the voice of our members to be heard. If you have
requests, thoughts or ideas for capital works, maintenance upgrades or
other ways to improve our facility please be in touch.

Here's a little reminder of how far we have come over the past decade

with some key projects that have ensured we can enjoy the Club for
years to come.
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BOAT STORAGE

Do you own a boat, or are you thinking of getting one? Want a
convenient storage location? We currently have storage vacancies in
the Western Shed. If you are interested in securing a spot, please get in

touch with our Western Shed Manager.
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VENUE HIRE @CBC
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A reminder that the Club can be hired for private functions
in our off-peak season after the Easter long weekend up to and
including the first weekend in November. For hire fees and
information please head to our website or be in touch with the
Committee.

The Club is a great venue for all kinds of events from small intimate
gatherings, to larger scale milestone birthdays and weddings. Our
liquor licence allows you to self cater alcohol provisions and our
commercial kitchen and outdoor BBQ provides flexibility for a range of
catering options. We also have crockery, cutlery and glassware that is
included when hiring the Club.

Hiring must be done via a Club member, therefore friends of members
must be proposed by a member who is then responsible for the
function and becomes a key contact during the event.
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We hope to see you at Club!

- CBC Committee
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